Shobnall Primary School



30th January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

PFA Quiz Night Friday 5th May 2017

The PFA are proposing to hold a quiz night for staff and parents on Friday 5th May 2017 at Marston's Sports and Social Club on Shobnall Road.

If you would be interested in taking part please complete the slip below and return to the School Office by Friday 3rd February 2017.

We would particularly like to know if you would prefer to enter/pay as a team or individually.

At the moment we are just gauging interest for the event – we will send out further details regarding cost and times when the event has been confirmed.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Adams

Deputy Headteacher

Proposed PFA Quiz Night Friday 5th May 2017 ☐ I would prefer to enter/pay for a team of 4-6 people.* ■ I would prefer to enter/pay individually.* *Please tick as appropriate. Name of Parent Name of Child Letter to Parents Wholeschie 2017\January\PFA Quiz Night Letter for Friday 5th May 2017













International